
Thanks to your incredible support, we won the initial public inquiry to stop the
proposed sand and gravel quarry at Lea Castle Farm in May 2023. However, the

decision was overturned by the High Court in November 2023 , meaning we now face
another public inquiry starting on November 5th 2024 at The Stourport Manor Hotel.

This is a critical moment for our community. We need your help more than ever to protect our
homes, environment, and health from the devastating impact of this proposed quarry.

Join us at our public meeting to discuss our next steps and how you can help. We urgently
need your support—whether it’s through donations, volunteering, or spreading the word—to

fund this next phase of our fight.

Together, we can protect Lea Castle Farm!

Let’s come together as a community to ensure our voices are heard loud and clear.

We cannot do this without you. Please attend and bring your friends, family, and neighbours.
Every bit of support makes a difference.

URGENT COMMUNITY MEETING - YOUR SUPPORT IS NEEDED!
🚨 STOP THE QUARRY AT LEA CASTLE FARM 🚨

It's your time to use your voice and protect our
greenbelt for future generations.

WWW.NOQUARRY.CO.UK

TUESDAY 24TH SEPTEMBER 6.30PM
HEATHFIELD KNOLL SCHOOL, WOLVERLEY ROAD, 

KIDDERMINSTER, DY10 3QE



WWW.NOQUARRY.CO.UK

We need funds to pay for our barrister who is representing The Action Group (that’s you, the community) we’d also like
to source our own technical reports that will challenge the new evidence submitted within this next inquiry 

Any donations small or large are greatly appreciated, we get 100% of all donations that are deposited within the ‘Stop
The Quarry Group’ bank directly, details are below;
Name - Stop the quarry group  
Account No 23001660
Sort Code. 20-98-68

Or if you’d prefer you can donate via GoFundMe here https://www.gofundme.com/f/stop-the-quarry-lea-castle-farm 

If you’ve got a STOP THE QUARRY banner, please put it back up we need to raise awareness NOW!

If you’d be happy to volunteer to distribute leaflets like this one in your area then please get in touch.

Anyone wishing to speak at the next inquiry should contact the Planning Inspectorate in advance 
email: helen.skinner@planninginspectorate.gov.uk, telephone: 0303 444 5531

WHAT CAN WE DO TO HELP?

All updated info can be found here

https://www.gofundme.com/f/stop-the-quarry-lea-castle-farm

